

Newsletter
6th July 2018
Issue 17
News, information and events
from Alexandra Primary

Our value of the month is Thoughtfulness

INTHIS ISSUE

- School Dinners
- Online Payments
- Uniform
- Raffle Tickets
- Celebration Assemblies
- Summer Fair
- History Day
- Sun Safe





Alexandra Primary

western Road

Londor

N22 6UH

n20 8888 <mark>977</mark>1

SCHOOL DINNERS

Children who have a packed lunch can now opt for a school lunch on days of their choice.

Requests should be made via the office on the Monday of the week they wish to purchase and payment must be made in advance using our online payment system.

Please visit the office to find out more information and collect a menu.

ONLINE PAYMENTS

A big thankyou from the office team to all the parents who have been paying for school lunches, clubs and trips using the Tucasi online payment system this year.

It has made a huge difference for the office team who are now able to spend more time speaking to and helping parents in the morning.

If you are experiencing any problems with the system then please do come in to the office to speak to us where we can offer help and support.

UNIFORM

You can purchase our school uniform either on line or in a local shop.



PARENTS DIRECT SERVICE

PLACE YOUR ORDER BEFORE 7TH AUGUST FOR DELIVERY BEFORE THE START OF TERM ORDERS PLACED AFTER THIS DATE WILL BE DELIVERED DURING SEPTEMBER

Online, the uniform can be purchased from Brigade; the website address is

http://www.brigade.uk.com/

Alternatively, you can also purchase the uniform from Kenzie; the store is in Wood Green Shopping City at the rear of the Market Hall opposite Iceland.

For further information please come into the office where you can get advice from the office team and also pick up a price list for the uniform.

This information can also be found on the school website; the website address is www.alexandraprimaryschool.co.uk

Our uniform consists of black shoes; please do not purchase expensive branded trainers as they will not be permitted for school uniform.

RAFFLE TICKETS

We have a number of unclaimed prizes from the Summer Fayre Raffle drawn on Thursday. If you have the winning ticket, please come to the office to claim your prize.

The unclaimed winning tickets are:-

214

225

231

322

338

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLIES

Celebration assemblies take place during the final week of the school year. At these assemblies we have an opportunity to celebrate the range of talents and achievements over the past year in each class.

These include certificates for reading, progress, effort, sporting behaviour, musical talent and student of the year amongst other things.

Reception and year 4 will have the opportunity during their assembly to share the outcomes of the work they have been doing with Enabling Enterprise.

The year 6 assembly will be the leavers assembly where we will have the chance to say goodbye and good luck (as they share some of their primary school memories) to all of our year 6 pupils who in September will be moving onto their secondary school.

SUMMER FAIR

The Summer Fair on Thursday was really well attended and we took approximately £900 which we can put to really good use to support projects and initiatives around the school.

The choir performed and steel pans were played which really added to the lovely atmosphere at the Fair.

A very big thank you to all who attended and a special thankyou to the parents who put in a lot of time and effort to ensure it was a success. Also a mention for Ms Johnston and Ms Seymour who worked tirelessly to organise and enthuse so that the Fair would be such a success.

We also had support with donations from some of our local businesses; W H Smith, Tiger, The Vue, Chiquen, The Big Green Bookshop and Argos. A big thankyou to them for supporting our school.

HISTORY DAY

We had History Day on Tuesday which was a huge success. Many of the children (and staff) dressed up as a person from history who was significant and important to them. We had people such as Emmeline Pankhurst, Che Guevara, Dr Martin Luther King and Frida Kahlo amongst many others.

The children learnt about important, courageous people who have contributed to our society over the past 100 years. During the day they learnt about events including the Suffragette movement, the foundation of the NHS and The Empire Windrush.

A big thankyou to Ms Rose and Mr Croall who organised the day and created the positive learning opportunities for our children.

SUN SAFE

Please continue to encourage your child to wear sun cream, a sun hat, to drink lots of water and to eat lots of fruit during the very warm weather we are having at the moment.

Best wishes. Manjit Dulay & John Coggin Leadership Team



KEY DATES

Summer Term 2018

Friday 13th July 2:45 -3:30 Parents Open Afternoon (including reports to parents)

> WC 16th July Celebration Assemblies

Summer Term ends Friday 20th July at 2pm

Autumn Term 2018

Staff INSET school closed Monday 3rd & Tuesday 4th September

Thursday 4th October

National Poetry Day (including a visit from a published poet on 4 & 5.10)

> Half term school closed

Monday 22nd October—Friday 26th October

Autumn Term ends Friday 21st December

